Antrim County Health and Human Services Governing Board Meeting

Cancelled

for

Thursday, March 26, 2020

Posted: Monday, March 16, 2020

In keeping with the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) Interim Recommendations for Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) the March 26, 2020 regular meeting of the Antrim County Health and Human Services Governing Board Meeting that was scheduled for 9:00 a.m. in the Meadow Brook Meguzee Hall has been cancelled. The Governing Board will hold their regular meeting on April 23, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. in the Meadow Brook Meguzee Hall at Meadow Brook Medical Care Facility.